
Task # 24 – 07 Date:   18 April 2024  

Task: Top of Buttermere Way – planting saplings 

 

We have had a great session today - one of our few locations where we put trees in the 
ground rather than cutting them back.  10 volunteers out on the footpath linking Buttermere 
Way and Strancliffe Lane, where we added a great mix of approx 50 saplings to the 
hedgerow we put in there a few years ago.  

We had a variety of Dogwood, 
Hazel, Hawthorn, Wildcherry 
and Rowan donated by Idverde 
and Charnwood Borough 
Council in their Autumn Tree 
Giveaway. 
 
The saplings were safely 
overwintered and today were 
planted with cane supports and 
guards to help protect them 
when the surrounding grassed 
area gets cut back throughout 
the summer.  
 

Special thanks to Tracey P and Helen R for the 
cakes and drinks - very well received.  
 

Thanks to the team today, Andy, Bob, Steve, Nick, 
Honor, Karen, Alistair, Philip and our new member 
Anne  

 

 

Next Task: 
Thursday 2 May 10:00  

Location: Riverside View 
 


